
 

 Mendham Borough School District 

 
 

 Determination, Dreams, and Destiny by Design 
  

The Mendham Borough Board of Education invites you to 

attend three meetings to ACTIVELY PARTICIPATE in 

creating our Strategic Plan!  

 
              Dates:          Thursday, October 5, 2023 

         Monday, November 6, 2023 
             Thursday, November 30, 2023 

 
              Time:            7:00 PM 
                  Place:           Mountain View Lions’ Den 

 

Strategic planning creates a vision of the future, and identifies goals and 

strategies necessary to move the district forward to meet the challenges of the 

21st century.  We will be discussing the strengths, accomplishments, and 

challenges of our school district; the vision and expectations for our schools 

and students; and the goals and objectives necessary to design our future.  We 

are inviting staff members, administrators, parents, community leaders and 

other interested members of the public to work together with us to effectively 

plan for the future of our district and students. 

 

The process will be facilitated by the New Jersey School Boards Association.    

       For more information, please visit our district website at mendhamboro.org and 

look for the link to Strategic Planning. 

 
PLEASE contact Liz Juliano at juliano@mendhamboroschools.org  

by September 25, 2023 if you would like to participate                   
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